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2020 Research Grant Proposals now being accepted 

January 4, 2020:   

The Transferware Collectors Club, a US-based international non-profit organization 

dedicated to the study of British transfer-printed ceramics, is pleased to welcome 

applications for the 2020 Paul and Gladys Richards Charitable Foundation 

Research Grant Program for the study of British Transferware.   

 

Grant Funding  

Launched in 2009, the Richards Research Grant Program is dedicated to supporting 

research focused on British transferware produced between 1750 and 1900.  Annual 

funding for this program remains at $10,000. To date the program has funded 

twenty-six projects. A summary of winning proposals from previous years is 

available on the club’s website. Grant funding for selected proposals is made 

available by the end of August each year. 

 

A Grant Program with International Reach 

The following are the 2019 Richards Research Grant Recipients:  

Tania Manuel Casimiro, Portugal 

Sandra Guillermo, Argentina 

George Haggarty, Scotland 

Scott Hanson, USA 

 

All grant applications must be received by May 4 of the year the request is made.  

Application forms are available for download on the club’s website: 

http://www.transcollectorsclub.org/research 

http://www.transcollectorsclub.org/research

